FILE SWZAUM



10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

28 April 1989

Dia Rope

GLOBAL CLIMATE

The full record of Wednesday's seminar follows shortly. In the meantime I should record that the Prime Minister thought that the seminar went well and was grateful for the effort which was put into it.

She believes it is very important now to keep up the momentum which the Government has generated on global climate issues and to develop clear practical policies which demonstrate the Government's commitment to effective action in this area. She would therefore be grateful if your Secretary of State could circulate specific proposals about the follow-up action which officials should be invited to put in hand, drawing on discussion both at the seminar and at the Ministerial meeting on 19 April. She would also be grateful if the Foreign Secretary could similarly provide a note about how these issues should be carried forward at the international level over the next months.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to the Foreign Secretary and to the other Ministers who attended the seminar on Wednesday, to Sir Robin Butler and Richard Wilson (Cabinet Office) and to George Guise (Policy Unit).

minin c

(DOMINIC MORRIS)

Roger Bright, Esq., Department of the Environment.

SWZAUM

DRAFT LETTER FROM DOMINIC MORRIS TO ROGER BRIGHT, PRIVATE SECRETARY TO SECRETARY OF STATE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT.

mentine, ormes record of Wednesday's termina follows shortly in the Newpor

The Prime Minister thought that the seminar on Wednesday went well and was grateful for the effort which was put into it. She believes it is very important now to keep up the momentum which the Government has generated on global climate issues and to develop clear practical policies which demonstrate the Government's commitment to effective action in this area. She would therefore be grateful if your Secretary of State could circulate specific proposals about the follow-up action which officials should be invited to put in hand, drawing on discussion both at the seminar and at the Ministerial meeting on 19 April. She would also be grateful if the Foreign Secretary could similarly provide a note about how these issues should be carried forward at the international level over the next months.

I am copying this letter to the private secretaries to the Foreign Secretary and to the other Ministers who attended the seminar on Wednesday, to Sir Robin Butler John Fairclough and Richard Wilson (Cabinet Office), and to George Guise (Policy Unit).

FCS

DOE DITP - MY 7 DEFENDENCY Chair Patter (FCO) Pubroke (PMG) Gul Githen (DOE) Petter BOttomky (DOE)